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On 4 August 2022, Ambassador Nishimaki invited Dr. Charles Sagoe-Moses, 

Representative of World Health Organisation (WHO) Namibia, to his residence to 

exchange views on the WHO's contribution to preventing the COVID-19 infection in 

Namibia and the recent outbreak of monkeypox in Europe. 

 

During the discussion, Dr. Sagoe-Moses expressed his gratitude to Japan for 

being one of the biggest donors to the WHO in Namibia, where because of its 

classification as an upper-middle income country with UN agencies have a limited 

budget. 


